
Garden Club Bee project 

 

Magnolia Forest Garden Club member Judy Cougle, Adopt-A-School committee chair, 
presented her Bee Program to some of the clients at STARC.  All who participated were 
quite impressed and enjoyed the presentation very much. 
 
 

 
 
 

L-R  Judy Cougle, Jane Freeman, Suzanne Robinson, Doris Mott, Judy Curo,            
Mel Carter, and MFGC member Janet Bernard. 

In the rear-STARC Client and Mark Baham. 
 


